
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: November 10, 2017 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and Chancery Staff 
 
From:  Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 
  
Re:  Active Shooter Online Trainings and Resources 

           
 
In light of last weekend’s tragic shooting at a local Baptist church in Texas, a 
list of online resources and trainings is available to share with your staff. 
 
In-person trainings are being scheduled for early December, courtesy of 
Catholic Mutual and the Cobb County Police Department. Details will be 
announced as soon as they are finalized. 
 
Online Resources 
 

• Materials from the U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
• Guidelines for Employees from Cobb County Government 
• Resources to Protect Your House of Worship 
• Protecting Houses of Worship Event Resource Guide 
• 8 tips to consider before your church falls victim to gun violence - article 

from The Atlanta Journal-Constitution 
 
We continue to pray for our families, communities and country. 

https://www.dhs.gov/active-shooter-workshop-participant
https://cobbcounty.org/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=9292:active-shooter-guidelines-for-employees&catid=615&Itemid=2169
https://www.fema.gov/faith-resources
https://www.hsdl.org/?view&did=790107
http://www.myajc.com/lifestyles/tips-consider-before-your-church-falls-victim-gun-violence/yoI8QghzN7WY55TtfpmWiM/

